
Foothills Green Pool Association 
Pool Board Meeting Minutes 

June 1, 2010 
 

Present:  Paul Stutheit, Amy (Splash), Cassie Archuleta, Brenda Carroll, Kara Coyner, Jane Long, Kayla 
Rudolph 
 

I. Silent review of last meeting’s minutes. 
  

II. Splash Report 

 Pool lights on west side of pool are still a problem.  Paul met with electrician to get an 
estimate but still has not received one.  Paul will follow up on this and give him the go-
ahead to fix.   

 Kayla expressed concern about poor visibility at back of pool deck during evening 
parties.  Paul will talk to electrician about installing flood lights at back of deck.   

 Heater has been working well.  Jon will let board know what they did to fix it.   

 Kayla brought up potential hazard with uneven concrete below guard chair.  Splash will 
spray-paint caution sign nearby and will also repaint “no diving” signs that are fading.   

 Kayla spoke with Haley Haskell and Synchro will be holding practices at Foothills Green 
again this year, and will be done with practice by 9:00 each morning.   

 New pool hours seem to be working well; have received good feedback about the 
change. 

 
III. Treasurer’s Report 

 New member joined FGPA so membership is now at 251.  

  Cassie will do new member recruitment mailing campaign this week. 
 

IV. Facilities Report 

 Brenda will talk to Liz about posting pool board sign she made. 

 Three-way light switch in back room has been repaired. 

 Paul requested that guards be reminded to put trash out on Wednesday nights. 

 Kara posted boiler certification near guard bulletin board. 

 Paul will take care of broken limb located near top of crabapple tree. 

 Paul will check out leaky sillcock near water fountain. 
 

V. Miscellaneous  

 Meeting dates for remainder of year are as follows: 
Tuesday, July 6th at 7 p.m. at Foothills Green 
Tuesday, August 3rd at 7 p.m. at Foothills Green 
Wednesday, September 15th at 7 p.m. at Fire Station #4 (if available) 
 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, July 6th at 7 p.m. at Foothills Green 
 

 
Submitted By: 
Brenda Carroll (FGPA Secretary)  

 


